
Pinellas County 

Legislative Delegation 
 

 
CHAIRMAN      SENATORS    REPRESENTATIVES 

Senator Jeff Brandes     Ed Hooper    Michele Rayner 

Darryl Rouson     Nick DiCeglie 

           Ben Diamond 

            Chris Sprowls 

Traci Koster 

Linda Chaney 
 

For Immediate Release        Contact: Lauren Wilson 

December 10, 2020          727-563-2100 

 

 

Senator Jeff Brandes Announces Delegation Meeting  
 

 
St. Petersburg, Florida- Senator Jeff Brandes, Chair of the Pinellas County Legislative Delegation, announces 

the first public hearing for the upcoming 2021 Legislative Session. This meeting will be on January 19th from 

9:00 AM to 12:00 PM at St. Petersburg College, Seminole Campus, at the Digitorium. The auditorium is 

located at 9200 113th Street North, Seminole, FL, 33772. The Digitorium is located near the back of the campus 

in building UPC room 160.  

 

This meeting will include a discussion on local bills, if any, by the delegation. The delegation will seek public 

input from organizations and residents for the upcoming 2021 Legislative Session.  

 

We are currently working to ensure COVID-19 safety measures are in place prior to the meeting. A virtual 

format will be offered to allow public access. More information regarding specific safety procedures and the 

virtual option will be provided in subsequent weeks.  

 

Please fill out the Speaker Request Form (required to speak on any issue, including local bills, at the meeting) 

on the Delegation’s website at 

http://www.pinellascounty.org/delegation
mailto:Wilson.Lauren@flsenate.gov

